SCR 4006

Dear Committee members,

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my support for the protection of the TRNP horses. Besides all the reasons youve
read in other testimonies, the park horses are extremely therapeutic! It may seem trivial, to some. But mental health
conditions are atrocious and declining daily. Protecting this herd for future generations will help in ways you may not
have considered.

Thank you for your time and service to your wonderful state.
Dana Hannum
Someone who uses that horse therapy!



